
                    
____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450 
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk    office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Primary School Newsletter  
14th December 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas 2015! 

Well Christmas is definitely on its way!  Christingles have been made and our Christingle Service was very 

enjoyable thanks to Vicar Richard and his wife, Liz who led the service. The hall has been beautifully 

decorated by our wonderful team of ASSA members. Last week we enjoyed delightful performances by all 

our children who have moved and inspired us once again. Special thanks go to Harry and Sophia for their 

wonderful singing and to Oscar and Harry (again), for playing Silent Night on the guitar.  

Carol Service – Wednesday 16th December 7.00pm 

Our Key Stage 2 Carol Service will take place at Holwell Church this year. This is always a special 

occasion which opens with a magical candlelit procession. Sapphires will be singing the beautiful songs 

they have learnt with Miss Davies. We do expect our children to attend this occasion so please contact us if 

there are any problems with attendance and we will do all we can to help. Car parking has been organised 

and there will be a governor directing traffic on the evening.  

Uniform 

We would like all children to feel proud of their identity as a member of All Saints. To reflect this please 

could all children wear the correct items of school uniform including footwear.   

Finally… 

Here’s to a wonderfully festive last week in school with still much to look forward to. The children will be 

involved in lots of seasonal activities including Christmas parties. The grand Hamper draw will take place. 

The Book Awards, Attendance Awards and School Badge Awards will be presented and our now traditional 

Christmas singalong will take place on the last afternoon of term!                                                                                

Can I remind you to check dates and times of events on our website please? 

Cali and Emily Hancock have a beautiful new baby brother called Riley – a perfect Christmas present! 

Many congratulations to their family. As the term draws to an end the All Saints team wish all our families a 

blessed and wonderful Christmas and a successful 2016. The new term starts Tuesday 5th January 2016. 

Thank you for your continued support in all that we do, 

Anne Crumpler 
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